
PRESIDENT’S COMMITTEE/TEAMS ANNUAL REPORT 

2021-2022 Academic Year 

 

Committee Name:________________________________________ 

Number of meetings held:__________ 

Meeting Dates: 

Briefly summarize primary activities and accomplishments for the year (2021-2022): 
 

 
Briefly summarize goals for the 2022-2023 academic year: 

 

 

Prepared by committee/team member: _________________________________________________ 

Please email to Jeanne Qvarnstrom by September 30, 2022 

 

jqvarnstrom@sulross.edu 

mailto:jqvarnstrom@sulross.edu

	Committee Name: Undergraduate Academic Appeals Committee
	Number of meetings held: 1
	Briefly summarize primary activities and accomplishments for the year 20212022: 4 appeals for Alpine undergraduate students, and 1 appeal for an RGC undergraduate student were received for Fall 2021 academic suspensions. All appeals were reviewed via email discussion. All appeals were approved.

4 appeals for Alpine undergraduate students were received for Spring 2022, and 12 appeals for Alpine undergraduate students were received for Summer 2022 academic suspensions. 1 appeal was denied for Spring 2022, and 1 appeal was denied for Summer 2022. All but 4 appeals were reviewed in a meeting held on August 15, 2022,in-person, with two committee members attending on-line. 


3 appeals for RGC undergraduate students were received for Spring 2022. All appeals were reviewed via email discussion. Two appeals were approved. The third appeal did not have a receive responses from the majority of the committee, and was denied.
	Briefly summarize goals for the 20222023 academic year: - Set a deadline for appeals that works well with Financial Aid's suspension review process deadline. 
- Make it clear to students that the appeals process for academic suspension, and Financial Aid suspension are separate. 
- Provide examples to students of material to be submitted for an appeal, to provide the best form of communication possible. 
- Establish deadlines, meeting dates, and expectations of team members well in advance so that the full committee is available to meet/discuss, and the appeals decision is not affected by a lack of available team members. All appeals should be reviewed in a meeting, instead of via email. It was challenging to make a decision based on majority vote, with vague responses from team members. 
- Establish a policy within the catalog regarding the fourth suspension of undergraduate students.
- Provide additional resources to Alpine graduate students placed on suspension as many did not know who their advisor, chair, and dean were. Establish the chain of communication for graduate students as many received approval from the necessary persons, but the communication failed to reach the Registrar's office in a timely manner. 
	Prepared by committeeteam member: Rebecca J. Percoco and Melissa Urrabazo


